SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL

: Oakleaze, Gloucester

Bl (L8

DofE Parents Information Evening Link regarding Kit and Food

Dear Parents

Due to different emails regarding kit and food I am sending through another letter which includes the Parents
Information Evening video link which talked through the PPT which was included in the previous expedition letter. I
hope this clarifies any queries.

2023 12 08 DofE Evening December (youtube.com)

Medication

Please remember that if your child's parent gateway medical notes states any necessary medication then Ocean
Rock will check for this at the start point so please ensure your child has this readily available at the top of their
rucksack.

Consent

Yesterday you will have received an EVOLVE email asking to give consent for your child's involvement in the
forthcoming expedition, please do ensure you have granted this before this evening otherwise you will receive a
chaser email/phone call from myself.

Best wishes

Mrs Rigby-Smith

SIR THOMAS RICH'S

Oakleaze Gloucester G2 OLF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk

www.strschool.co.uk
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